
PUPIL DAILY BULLETIN – MONDAY 11 SEPTEMBER 2017  

 

ALL YEARS  

 

ASSEMBLIES & HOUSE COUNCIL MEETINGS 

Monday S1 

Tuesday S2 

Wednesday S3 

Thursday S4 

Friday S5/S6 

 

CAREERS INTERVIEWS 

Monday 11 September 2017 with Miss Berry as detailed below 

8.50 Jack L 4H2 

9.40 Andrew D 4D1 

10.50 Jack F 4D2 

11.40 Lisa D 4S1 

1.20 Brandon F 4D1 

2.10 Jack C 4B1 

Careers Clinic:-  Miss Berry will be in the Careers Library Monday lunchtime 

ALL YEARS  

 

 Selbie House Council Meeting: - Reminder meeting today at 12.50 in the Guidance 

Meeting room.  Could all Selbie representatives please attend the meeting.        

                                                                                                                        Mrs May/House Captains 

 Banter Club: - Come along and hang out with Suzi and Penny at Banter Club every 

Tuesday lunchtime in Room 46. Banter Club would like to extend a special invitation to any 

first years who might be looking for a fun place to spend their lunchtime. Bring your lunch, 

we'll provide the fun...!                                                                                                Suzi Sherriffs   

 

 Library Notice: - Please could I remind pupils who use the public library in Inverurie at 

lunch times that the school expects everyone to behave in a well-mannered and respectful 

way out with school premises.  Thank you                                                                        Mrs McCue 

 

 School Council Meeting: - The first School Council meeting for this session will take place 

on Tuesday 12th September at 12.45pm in the Guidance Meeting Room. All new School 

Council reps must attend. We look forward to meeting you there. 

                                                                                                            School Captains and Mrs Fraser 

 Youth Parliament: - The UK Youth Parliament (elected by you) will next meet at 

Westminster on 10 November. Before then, your Members of the Youth Parliament (MYPs) 

would like to know what issues are important to you. To gather your opinions, the Youth 

Parliament has started a consultation that will run until 6 October. To respond to the 

consultation, visit Mr Campbell in Modern Studies for a ballot paper. Alternatively, you can 

visit the information stall on Friday lunchtime. Your voice matters – make your mark.  

                                                                                                                                               Mr Campbell 



 

 Canteen/Barra Base Menu:- Country Vegetable Soup (v), Chicken Fajitas, Pasta & Sauce  

 

S1 – S2  

 

 STEM Club: - Come along to the STEM Club on a Tuesday lunchtime from 12.40 to 1.10 in 

Lab 7.  Our STEM Leaders will be working through STEM projects about the oil industry.    

                                                                                                                                       Miss Macrae     

S4 – S6  

 

 Inverurie Academy Leaders in Sport: - Inverurie Leaders of Sport is Inverurie Academy’s 

Sports Leadership Programme.  The following pupils should attend the first meeting of the 

school year at lunchtime 1240-1310 on Monday 11th September 2017 at PE: 

Amy N S6, Megan B S6, Saphia W S6, Layth AZ S6, Abdalmtaleb A S6, Callum T S6, Katie G 

S6, Chloe H S6, Chris L S6, Ritchie L S5, Melissa J S4, Daniel M S5. 

 

Active Schools are still looking to recruit pupils aged 16+ into the Leaders in Sport for the 

following roles: 

 

Junior Jog Assistant - to assist with a new Junior Jog club at St Andrews School.  

Applicants should have an interest in running/fitness and view the opportunity to work 

with young people who have a disability or learning difficulties as an opportunity to learn 

and gain experience to assist with a future career (Care Sector/Social 

Work/Nursing/Education). 

 

Active Schools Administrative Support - Whilst an interest in sport would be of benefit it 

is not essential as we view this as an opportunity for pupils to gain some practical 

experience in the administrative aspects of Active Schools events, which can then be used 

for future employment or further education interviews.  

 

For more details, please contact Malcolm Grant, Active Schools Lead Coordinator 

malcolm.grant@aberdeenshire.gov.uk.        

                                                                                                                                                Mr Grant 

S6  

 

 Gold Duke of Edinburgh Award: - Could all Gold participants attend a meeting in room 

15 at lunchtime on Monday to meet the Mountain Leader who will be accompanying us on 

the qualifying expedition.                                                                                            Miss Bradley 

 

mailto:malcolm.grant@aberdeenshire.gov.uk

